
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Year 7 Parents Evening 

Year 7 Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 1st May 2025 from 2.15pm until 
6.45pm.  On this day students will be finishing school at the earlier time of 1.15pm.   

You are now able to book your appointments via the School Cloud booking system 
using the following link https://coopfailsworth.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

The booking system is accessed by typing in your details and those of your child.  
The information you provide must match the information we have in our Arbor 
registration system.  Once you are signed in you have the option of making 
automatic bookings where an appointment will be made with every class teacher or 
you can choose to book manually choosing your own appointments.  

All meetings with class teachers will take place on department corridors and not in 
our usual rooms of the sports hall or cafe Mojo.  We recommend that your child 
attends with you so that they can be involved in conversations about their progress.  
There will be plenty of people on hand to support you in finding your way around 
the school and you will be provided with a map on arrival so that you can navigate 
the building. We feel this will allow more efficient appointment times and less 
crowding. 

If you have any difficulty with booking appointments please contact us so that we 
can support you with navigating the booking system.  

We look forward to seeing you. 

Yours Sincerely 

Phill Quirk​
Headteacher 
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